Procedure for Purchasing Prom Tickets 2016

Ticket sales for May 20, 2016 Prom will be held in the
Cafeteria during all lunch periods on April 5t-8t"-

Cost: $130.00 per person
Payment must be paid by CHECK only. Pay to the order of
Cold Spring Harbor High School.

You may not purchase a ticket without a signed

permission slip. Permission slips are included with prom

invite or can be found on the CSHHS website. You may
also pick up from a class officer or in the Guidance office.

Student guests who attend high schools other than CSHHS,
must have a separate permission slip sicned and

submitted prior to ticket purchase. These permission slips
may also be found on CSHHS website, from a class officer
or in the Guidance office.

Family members are invited to attend the pre-prom event
at The Carltun from 6:30-7:30 pm. All students must arrive
by 7:45 pm to be admitted to the prom™ no exceptions.




